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NOTICE OF PROPOSED AWARDS
Clean Transportation Program
Grant Solicitation GFO-22-615
Innovative Charging Solutions for Medium- and Heavy-Duty Electric Vehicles
January 19, 2024

On May 8, 2023, the California Energy Commission (CEC) released a Grant Funding Opportunity entitled “Innovative Charging Solutions for Medium- and Heavy-Duty Electric Vehicles.” This competitive grant solicitation was an offer to fund transformative charging solutions and work to accelerate the successful commercial deployment of electric vehicle (EV) charging for medium- and heavy-duty (MDHD) applications. 

The grant solicitation announced the availability of up to $20 million to fund agreements between two groups: Group 1: Innovative Business Models and Group 2: Innovative Charging Technologies, resulting from this solicitation and that the CEC, at its sole discretion, reserves the right to increase or reduce the amount of funds available under this solicitation.

The attached table, “Notice of Proposed Awards” identifies each applicant selected and recommended for funding by CEC staff and includes the amount of recommended funding and score. 

Funding of proposed projects resulting from this solicitation is contingent upon the approval of these projects at a publicly noticed CEC Business Meeting and execution of a grant agreement. 

In addition, the CEC reserves the right to: 1) add to, remove, or shift funding between the different groups if there are insufficient passing proposals in one group; and 2) negotiate with successful applicants to modify the project scope, schedule, or level of funding.
 
This notice is posted on the CEC’s website at: https://www.energy.ca.gov/funding-opportunities/solicitations. 

For information, please contact:

Brad Worster, Commission Agreement Officer
715 P Street, MS-1, Sacramento, California 95814
E-mail: Brad.Worster@energy.ca.gov
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